
Page 1 of 1 
Researched by John Hague, and re-typed and formatted from the original material by Edward Mullins 

Evening Telegraph and Star and Sheffield Daily Times, 1st October, 1891 
 

Fire in Harwood Street 
 
At an early hour this morning Superintendent Pound and the men of the Fire Brigade 

were called to Harwood street, Highfield, where a fire had broken out on the premises at 
the back of No. 86 in that street, occupied by Mr. Herbert Glossop, saw manufacturer. 

On arriving, it was found that the scene of the outbreak was a two-storied building, the 

lower portion of which was used as a hardening room. Here was a: furnace and it was 

close to the flue that the fire had originated. With a good supply of water directed to the 
building on one side by the firemen, and on the other by Inspector Bradbury, the -fire 

was soon got under, and fully half of the premises saved from destruction. The 

hardening shop, however, was burnt out; and a quantity of stock destroyed. The damage 
will probably be estimated at about £300, and will be covered by insurance. 


